
 

 

 

 
 

15th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
First of all, thank you for all your support with the Post 16 application process. I’m pleased 
to say that we are coming to the end of completing applications and students have begun 
to apply for places in the next stage of their education. 
 
 
If your child is yet to apply for a college place, please do not worry, students still have one 
more Life Skills lesson this week to get everything completed and submitted. If, for any 
reason, your child isn’t able to complete their application by the end of the lesson, they will 
be offered support by our careers team in order to get them finished. Once submitted, each 
application will be looked at by the careers team before it is released to the relevant 
organisation. 
 
 
Following the submission of the application, students will be able to see the progress of 
their application through the PS16 website. Although different institutions may do this 
slightly differently, students will be contacted by the relevant college and given instructions 
on what they will need to do in the next stage of their application. 
 
 
This will usually take the form of an interview but can also include attending taster sessions, 
workshops or training sessions. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Adam Goodger 
Lifeskills teacher 


